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RECOMMENDATION  
Update and Discussion  
 
DISCUSSION 
The dedication plaques for the Simi Dabah Sculpture were previously approved by the CCAC. The 
approved plaques were going to be of similar material but smaller in size as the existing dedication 
plagues that are located at Veterans Park. During the past few months the existing plaques at Veterans 
Park have been vandalized multiple times. To avoid the risk of having the Simi Dabah plaques vandalized 
as well, Staff did not proceed with the original order and is now seeking alternate plaques made from 
composite material that we expect will deter vandalism. After the new vendor is selected, the order will be 
placed and all plaques will be installed.      
 
 
Staff received a proposal for the sandblasting/engraving of a welcome sign on the front facia of the 
sculpture concrete bases. The rendering is below. 
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